
Thank you for your comment, John Fitzpatrick.
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Comment Submitted:

Closures of pubic land to OHV use has been far too prevalent lately. Besides the incredible erosion of citizens rights it has become
far to obvious to those who work 50-60 hour weeks that the very sport that keeps them motivated to work those long hours is
being taken away from them by emasculated pencil neck liberal geeks. Its my fear that instead of these high testorone folks
cracking the throttle on their bikes that they will start cracking the heads of the weasily liberals. I would not, but I know many
people are starting to get more than a little pissed off at the needless PC minded rules regulations and closures going on right
now. Look Out libs your treading on this ice. 


